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Contract Environmental Services, Inc. 
Post Office Box 505 

Kirtland, New Mexico 87417-0505 
Phone(505)325-1198 
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New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
Mr. Denny Foust 
1000 Rio Brazos Road 
Aztec, New Mexico 87410 

Bureau of Land Management 
Mr. Bill Liese 
1235 La Plata Highway 
Farmington, New Mexico 87401 

RE: Groundwater Contact With Groundwater Contamination For Questar Energy Company On 
October 25, 1994. 

Contract Environmental Services, Inc. (CES) has one well location that recently contacted groundwater 
during earthen pit investigation and remediation procedures. There is groundwater contamination. The 
well location is listed below: 

1) U.S. Argo#lE Sec.l8T27NR10W U.L. N San Juan County, New Mexico 

This written notice will serve as Questar Energy Company's 24 Hour Notice. 

If you have questions or would like additional information, please don't hesitate to contact our offices at 
(505) 325-1198 or stop by at 4200 Hawkins Road, Farmington 

Shawn A. Adams 
Contract Environmental Services, Inc. 
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Post Office Box 505 

Kirthnul, New Mexico 87417-0505 
Phone (505)325-1198 

October 11, 1994 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
Mr. Denny Foust 
1000 Rio Brazos Road 
Aztec, New ,\ lexico S7410 

Bureau of Land Management 
Mr. Bill Liese 
1235 La Plata Highway 
Farmington, New Mexico S7401 

RE: Groundwater Contact With Suspected Groundwater Contamination For Questar Energy 
Company On October 11, 1994. 

Contract Environmental Services, Inc. (CES) has two well locations that recently contacted groundwater 
during earthen pit investigation 'and remediation procedures. There is reason to suspect groundwater 
contamination, but what level is not yet known. The two well locations are listed below: 

1) U.S. Argo #1 Sec.IS T27NR10W U.L. C San Juan County, New Mexico 

2) U.S. Argo £3 Sec. IS T27N R10W U.L. C San Juan County, New Mexico 

This written notice will serve as Questar Energy Company's 24 Hour Notice. 

If you have questions or would like additional information, please don't hesitate to contact our offices at (505) 
325-1198 or stop by at 4200 Hawkins Road, Farmington. 

Sincerely, 

Shawn A. Adams 
Contract Environmental Services, Inc. 


